
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

22nd March 2021 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

We hope you are well and are continuing to stay safe during these challenging times. In a 
normal year we would have held a parents evening and discussed the final choices for our 
Year 9 into Year 10 students. We would usually do this in January, however, unfortunately 
this has not been possible this year due to Covid.  

During the next two weeks we aim to speak to every student in Year 9 about their 
preferences for next year, this process has been started and we have started to plan our 
curriculum based from the early information that you have provided us. After the discussions, 
we will then finalise student choices and inform all parents. Parents will then have the 
opportunity to contact school if they wish to discuss the subjects that you child has chosen. 

Thanks for your support with this and please ask your child about what subjects they have 
selected and why. We cannot guarantee that all subjects will run as this will depend on 
availability and viability. 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Mr P Abram  
Head of School  
 


